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Queensland residents deserve the right to be protected under the law in the defence of their property against any
 person who illegally enters that property - Castle Doctrine. Queensland has a very long history of  farming and
 within that history the needs of Queenslanders to legally own and use firearms. The rights of law abiding
 firearm owners have constantly been under attack recently and Queenslanders need protection from
 unreasonable vilification and the imposition of further restrictions on law abiding firearm owners. Land owners
 and farmers need protection from further restrictions on vegetation management on privately owned land.
 These tighter restrictions would have a direct effect on Queensland farm and Primary Producers and would
 make viable farming a more difficult prospect in an already tight market.

Thanks
Cody Samain
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